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SPP – UPDATE ON ALLOTMENT DATE  
 

Cipherpoint Limited (ASX:CPT), Sydney, Australia Wednesday 1 July 2020 – Further to its 
announcement yesterday regarding the result of its Share Placement Plan (SPP), the company advises 
that it intends to complete the allotment of the SPP shares on Monday, 6 July 2020.  Application funds 
which were not accepted as a result of the scale-back will be refunded by the share registry.  

This announcement has been authorised by the Board.  
 

About Cipherpoint 

 
Cipherpoint empowers businesses to discover, protect and control sensitive information across 
multiple platforms and repositories, including industry best security for Microsoft SharePoint.  
 
Our customers and partners span the public sector, defence, utilities, health, logistics, finance and 
education. 
 
Further information 
For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com  
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